
 
 

 

Join Camp Australia. It’s FREE to Register! 

 
Did you know that it is free to register an account with us at Camp Australia? That’s right, FREE! What are 

you waiting for? Head to pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login and click ‘Register here’ to get started!   

 

Why it is important to Register: 

It is important to supply us with all the below information when registering as the safety of your child is by far 

the most important pillar in what we do every day. That way, if you ever need us, you are set up and ready to 

go and we can care for your child and ensure their safety.  

 

1. Your details and emergency contact details – In the unlikely chance of an emergency we need to 

have the correct contact on file.  

2. Details about your child, including allergies or medical conditions - To ensure we are prepared 

in case your child has any allergies or medical conditions. 

3. Your CRN (Customer Reference Number) from the Family Assistance Office* - If eligible, you 

may be entitled to receive the Australian Government Child Care Subsidy. 

4. Payment method - To complete your registration, we require your preferred payment option. Don’t 

be alarmed you will not be charged when registering.  

 

We are currently running our First Session Free promotion, this means that after you finish your FREE 

Registration your child will be able to attend their first session free of charge. You will only be charged from 

your second booking onwards.   

 

Program Details  

Find out more about our program, fees and to register, visit www.campaustralia.com.au and search for 

your school. Or you can contact our friendly Customer Care Team on 1300 105 343. They are available 24 

hours a day, 7 days a week - except for National Public Holidays.  

 

 

We look forward to seeing you and your family soon! 

From the Team at Camp Australia 

 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

